
 
 
 

 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

The regularly scheduled meeting of the Soledad Community Health Care District, 
set for Thursday February 27, 2025, is cancelled. 

 
The next meeting of the Soledad Community Health Care District will be its 

regularly scheduled (in person) meeting on Monday, March 27, 2025 at 4:00 p.m. 
 
 
 
 


